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Capital Regional District
625 Fisgard Street, PO Box 1000
Victoria, BC V8W 256
Dear Sirs
RE: Municipal and Regional District Hotel Room Tax
The City of Langford is in the process of renewing our application for the existing Municipal and Regional
District Hotel Room Tax. Part of this process is obtaining evidence that the Regional District has been
consulted:
“If a municipality is applying, the municipality must provide evidence that the regional
district has been consulted and indicate whether the regional district supports or

opposes the imposition of the tax in the municipality.”

In accordance with the above, we are asking for the Capital Regional District to support our continuation
of the hotel room tax.

Please contact me if you require any further information.

Sincerely,
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Audrey Kryklywyj-Shortreid
Deputy Director of Finance
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